
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 1:48:25 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 2:15 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Dan Smith

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro One Networks Inc. needs to do the same thing that the majority of Ontarian's are doing - that is
tighten it's belt and show us how it is finding efficiencies within  prior to coming to rate payers with
more increases in fees. The Ontario Energy Board should not approve increases at this time.

-- Attachment --
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